
Inskip Family Newsletter
November 2018

November Events
November already?! Yes it is! We have our Veterans' Day Celebration on Thursday, Nov. 8th.
Kindergarten, 1st grade and 2nd grade will perform at 9:00 and 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade will perform at
9:45. This is a 30 minute performance and we will also hear from veterans of our Armed Forces. We
hope that you can join us! A sign up sheet came home several weeks ago but feel free to come if you
can.
 
Our next PTO meeting will take place on Tuesday, Nov. 13th at 5:00 p.m. Please join us!! 
 
On Thursday, Nov. 15th we will have our Thanksgiving Lunch. Please join us for this as well but an
RSVP is needed so we know how many more lunches to prepare.
 
The week of November 11th will be our "Giving Week". We will be recognizing Kindness and have our
Canned Food Drive. We will be selling Candy Grams for Kindness and Bus Appreciation Day is on
Friday! Please feel free to express your appreciation to your child's bus driver.
 
We have started Thursday Morning Clubs for 2nd -5th grade students. Club Day is Thursday from
7:30-8:00. Please make sure as always you have your student here on time. Students love Club Day!



Lion School Store
Supports PTO!
On Monday and Tuesday we
will have a School Store from
7:30-7:50!! Students can
purchase items from 25
cents to $2! Items such as
pencils, erasers, notebooks,
etc. can be purchased.
Student Council members
will run our Lion Store. All
proceeds go directly to our
PTO fund. If you send in
money with your child you
may want to label it "school
store."

ATTENDANCE
Winners!
3rd and 5th grades earned a
Popcorn Party for meeting
our 95% goal of daily
attendance for the month of
October! Mrs. Hollis' class
was our overall winner and
will receive a Pizza Party!!
Remember 5 or less
absences for your child
equals success. Attendance
and arriving at school on
time are extremely
important.

Parent Pride
In addition to recognizing
students through "Royal
Roars" and staff with "LIon's
Pride" we are also
celebrating our parents by
nominating them for "Parent
Pride." If you are nominated,
you will be contacted to
attend our Friday Assembly
at 7:30. All Parent Prides will
go into a monthly drawing!
Thanks for all you do!

Box Top Hero
Save those Box Tops and send them in! The class with the most box tops will earn a prize! Box tops
money directly supports our students.
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Watch D.O.G.S. (Dad Of Great Students) Program
Please consider joining us for this special program! We have 12 D.O.G.S. signed up so far and they will
begin to volunteer in school as their schedule allows. Contact Mr. Reda at
anthony.reda@knoxschools.org or call the school if you are interested.

Facebook @inskipE

Inskip Elementary

4701 High School Road, Knoxvil… lynn.jacomen@knoxschools.org

865-689-1450

Morning Arrival
Please DO NOT attempt to drop your child off in the front of the school in the morning. You MUST drop
off in the back from Coster Street. Student Safety is always our top priority. This is our policy and must
be followed at all times. Thank you for your immediate attention to this.

CAR RIDER DISMISSAL
Please make sure your Car Rider Number can be seen. This will allow us to call the number in quickly
without you having to tell us, especially when it is raining. It makes the process quicker. Remember we
have car rider numbers this year to make our car rider pick up safer. Your child can not go home with
someone unless that person knows your child's number. You can make a copy of your number tag if
you have more than one person picking up. Thank you for your cooperation as student safety is our
#1 priority.
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